
Dear Parents,
Here is a list of supplies that we will be using throughout the year. Please remember most
of these items will be sent to school and will not be coming home (until the end of the year):

1. 1 box of Kleenex
2. Plastic pencil box
3. 2 plastic 2 pocket portfolio folder with prongs
4. 2 composition notebook (for a reading journal)
5. 1 spiral bound notebook (for their math journal)
6. 1 pack of pens
7. 4 boxes of crayons (24 count only please, 1 per quarter)
8. 1 box of colored pencils
9. 1 box of markers
10. 1 pair of scissors
11. Yellow highlighter
12. 4 dry erase markers (1 per quarter, preferably black - they stain the whiteboards less)
13. 10 glue sticks (we go through a lot)
14. 1 set of Crayola watercolor paints (please write name on outside of box)
15. 1 package/tub of baby wipes
16. 1 ream of copy paper (school gives a limited supply during the year)
17. Headphones (over the head only please, no ear buds)

Purchases of extra materials are always greatly appreciated!

Here is a list of items we use throughout the school year in our reading/writing/math/science and
art centers:
Play-dough baggies ( gallon, quart, sandwich, snack)
cotton balls puzzles
buttons paper plates
popsicle sticks sticky notes (any size, they love using these in class)



Thank you for your support!
Kindergarten Team


